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Wilton Parks and Recreation Commission 
March 13, 2013 

 
Present: Commission Chair Kevin O’Brien, Commissioners, Anne Richards, Mark Ketley,  
Bryan Dedrick and Steve Pierce, Parks and Recreation Director.  Chairman O’Brien called 
the meeting to order at 7:41 pm. 
 

Minutes Approved 

Mark Ketley made a motion to approve the minutes from the February P&R meeting. 
Kevin O’Brien seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously, 4-0. 

  
Turf Field Replacement Costs 
Kevin O’Brien reported to the Commission that he was asked about turf field 
replacement costs by Selectman Brennan at the Speak Up Wilton event. After discussion 
at the Commission meeting, it was confirmed that replacement cost and field longevity 
information had been provided to the Selectman at a recent P&R meeting. The 
information will be resent to the Board of Selectman. 
 

Gift of Benches 
The Rotary Club of Wilton proposed to donate benches for placement near the tennis 
courts on Kristine Lilly Way in memory of Charles Jones. Mark Ketley made a motion to 
accept the gift. Bryan Dedrick seconded the motion. The motion past unanimously, 4-0. 
 

Plans for Comstock 
Steve Pierce informed the Commission of the town’s intention to invest in the repair 
and refurbishment of Comstock Community Center 
 

Field Preparation 
Steve Pierce reported to the Commission that the P&R department was readying 
machinery and taking all necessary steps to prepare the fields for the Spring season.  
Preparations of the fields are on schedule.  
 
 



 

 
 
 
There being no further business, Commissioner O’Brien moved to adjourn at 8:30pm  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bryan Dedrick 

 
Bryan Dedrick 
Commissioner 
 


